
 

 

 

 

PROJECT STATUS  JULY FY25 
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date 

Design  85% Winter 2023 & Spring 2024 
Construction 0% Summer 2024 & Winter 2025 

   

 City of Sedona  
 Public Works Department  
 102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336 

 (928) 204-7111  Fax: (928) 282-5348 

AC-02 – Art in the Roundabouts                 FY25 CIP Update 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Sedona is continuing to add public art in roundabouts for the beautification 
of State Route 179. Four sculptures have been chosen by the public to be placed in 
the center of roundabouts at: Canyon Dr, Morgan Rd, Chapel Rd, and Back O ’Beyond 
Rd.  

Status: Arizona Department of Transportation has given preliminary approval and 
recommendations for the conceptual designs of the sculptures. Artists are currently 
sculpting and preparing structural plans for future installation. Encroachment permits 
for Canyon Drive, Morgan Road, and Chapel Road have been submitted to ADOT for 
review. Bidding for the construction work is in process. Sculptures are planned to be 
laced in FY25.  

KEY FEATURES: 

Consultant:  In-House 

Contractor:  TBD 

Timing: FY24-25 

Construction Challenges: 

Work is within ADOT right-of-way 

Cultural & artistic sensitivities 

 

 

Project Manager: 
Hanako Ueda, EIT  
(928) 203-5024  
HUeda@SedonaAZ.gov 
 

City Engineer: 
Kurt Harris, PE 
(928) 203-5059 
KHarris@SedonaAZ.gov 
 
$ FY25 Project Budget: $119,000 
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